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From: Geoff Swainson

Sent: Tuesday, 22 September 2015 1:33 p.m.

To: 'Glenn Bunting'

Cc: Steve Spence; Joelene Birmingham; Michelle McCormick; Raewyn Bleakley
Subject: RE: Exemption from the Requirement to Display the Standard Green Walking

Human Symbol on Pedestrian Traffic Signals

Glenn,

Yes this is ok by us. As part of our programme we will keep monitoring the intersections to ensure
that any evidence that the changed environment resulting from the use of non-standard symbols is
detected and acted upon accordingly.

Regards

Geoff Swainson
Mgr Transport & Wa
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From: Glenn Bunting [mailto:Glenn.Bunting@nzta.govt.nz]

Sent: Friday, 18 September 2015 3:07 p.m.

To: Geoff Swainson

Cc: Steve Spence; Joelene Birmingham; Michelle McCormick; Raewyn Bleakley

Subject: RE: Exemption from the Requirement to Display the Standard Green Walking Human Symbol on Pedestrian
Traffic Signals '

Hi Geoff - attached is the draft exemption notice in response to your request.
Can you check that you are happy with the wording please, and then we can progress to signature.

Cheers, Glenn

Glenn Bunting
Network Manager
DDI 64 4 894 5025
M 021 962 829



Mistakes are inevitahle

Crashes are inevitable A
Death and serious injuries are not  Safer Journeys

Please consider the environment before printing this email

————— Original Message-----

From: Joelene Birmingham [mailto:Joelene.Birmingham@wcc.govt.nz]

Sent: Thursday, 17 September 2015 3:31 p.m.

To: Glenn Bunting

Cc: Celia Wade-Brown; Waveney Parkinson; Steve Spence; Trudy Whitlow

Subject: Exemption from the Requirement to Display the Standard Green Walking Human Symbol on Pedestrian
Traffic Signals

Hi Glenn,
Please find the attached letter from Geoff Swainson regarding the above.
I have put a hard copy in the post for you.

Kind regards,
Joelene

Joelene Birmingham
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The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only.

If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make
use of its contents.

If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is
appreciated.

Find the latest transport news, information, and advice on our website:
www.nzta.govt.nz

This email is only intended to be read by the named recipient. It may contain information which is confidential,
proprietary or the subject of legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient you must delete this email and may
not use any information contained in it. Legal privilege is not waived because you have read this email.



